AMERICAN CIVIL LIBERTIES UNION

Indiana

October 5th, 2023

Oaklandon Unitarian Universalist Church
Attn: Thomas W. Osgood

6450 Oaklandon Rd.

PO Box 36095

Indianapolis, IN 46236-0095

1
Dear Oaklandon Unitarian Universalist Church, 5

Thank you for your gift of $611.34 on September 21st, 2023 to the American Civil Liberties Union of Indiana Foundation. We are
grateful for the generous commitment of Hoosiers such as you to protecting and advancing the rights of all. Thank you for your
support.

Your gift comes at an important time. While the abortion ban has gone into effect, the fight is not over—we still have a role to play
to protect the health and lives of Hoosier women. and to fight back against a type of law the vast majority of Hoosiers oppose. Most
notably. we continue to pursue our lawsuit enjoining the abortion ban on behalf of Hoosiers whose religious beliefs necessitate
access to abortion care. We are also pursuing emergency litigation to determine if the near-total abortion ban's insufficient
protections for the health and well-being of the mother definitively violate the State Constitution. During August, we filed a suit on
behalf of an Indiana citizen journalist whose First Amendment rights are being violated by the state’s prohibition on filming within
25 yards of police activity. This prohibition is meant to suppress the public’s ability to monitor law enforcement actions. marking
the worst attack on the Freedom of Speech in Indiana since last year’s legislative attempt to criminalize protesting.

Here are some other important efforts we are undertaking right now, thanks to your support:

*  The vast majority of Hoosiers—nearly nine out of 10 people—are against an abortion ban like the one passed last
year. yet most Hoosiers believe they are in the minority by supporting abortion access. We continue working to
combat harmful misinformation about abortion, so that everyone can make a safe and informed choice. Join this
effort at www.LetsTalkAboutAbortionIndiana.com

*  With critical nationwide elections just over a year away, and municipal elections occurring this fall, we are
investing in strengthening and expanding our voting rights work. We will run a strategic, statewide Yes’

You Can Vore! media campaign to inform traditionally disenfranchised communities about their right to
vote in Indiana. We stand ready to block any attempts to keep Hoosiers from exercising their democratic
rights.

e We have filed multiple lawsuits to block the “Slate of Hate™ from going into effect—multiple anti-
LGBTQ+ laws that would. among other things, ban affirming healthcare for trans youth, force the outing
of LGBTQ+ school children, and allow any individual to censor books and educational material.

We know that attacks on our fundamental liberties will always exist, but we are able to fight these and other battles because of
generous Hoosiers such as you.

From the entire ACLU of Indiana staff and family, we thank you.

With gratitude,

ggar, Executive Director

Contributions to ACLU of Indiana Foundation are tax-deductible 1o the extent of the law. No goods or services were provided in
exchange for this gift. Please retain this letter of acknowledgment as your receipt.
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